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Where: Behind The Grove Sales Centre -     
180 Davis Road (Corner of Davis Rd & Sayers 
Rd), Tarneit.

This is a FREE program, but due to popular 
demand it is essential to secure a spot in a 
class at eventbrite.com.au. For further 
information, visit the Stockland website. 

Ready Steady Go Kids is Australia’s leading 
multi-sport program for children aged 
between 2.5 and 6 years. 

The physio-designed program teaches 
children the fundamentals of 10 different 
sports and develops essential motor skills in 
a fun, non-competitive environment. 

When: Classes run the 1st and 3rd Saturday 
of every month from 1.00pm - 2.00pm.

Ready Steady Go Kids at The Grove 

Thanks to those who participated in 
Stockland's 2018 Liveability Survey. 

My place this Winter

WINTER 2018The Grove Newsletter

The survey was conducted for the first time in February, and asked local 
residents a range of questions to measure the liveability of The Grove as a 
community. The results will be released later this year.

Stockland's Liveability Survey is conducted every year and provides our residents the 
opportunity to have their say on what is working well and what they feel could be improved 
within their community. 

The results of this survey produce the Stockland Liveability Index which is a single number 
ranging from zero to 100, that represents how satisfied residents are living at The Grove. The 
survey measures what drives liveability including community perceptions, satisfaction with 
community design elements, personal wellbeing, satisfaction with your own home, and 
education offerings and facilities. 

The survey results will help Stockland to thoughtfully plan and develop The Grove in a way that 
further provides opportunities for community interaction and ultimately lead to the improved 
wellbeing of our residents.

For more information, please visit stockland.com/liveability

Construction Update
Davis Rd & Hogans Rd Intersection

This significant intersection is about to get a 
signalised make over. Construction works to 
upgrade the intersection will commence mid this 
year. The intersection will be closed while 
construction works are underway. We appreciate 
your patience while construction is underway. 
The intersection is anticipated to be complete 
mid-2019.

Community Grants 
Winners announced in 
June 2018.
Successful applications for the 2018 Stockland 
CARE Grants Program will be announced from the 
week commencing 11th June. 

Thanks to all the local clubs, societies and 
associations who applied for the 2018 Stockland 
CARE Grants Program earlier this year. 

This program is part of Stockland's ongoing 
commitment to creating communities that thrive 
by providing individual grants of up to $1,000 
across its retail, residential and retirement living 
businesses.

Organisations that support the local community 
in the areas of health, education, community 
connection, carbon & energy, biodiversity, waste 
and materials and water are welcome to apply 
every year. 

The winners will be revealed on the News & 
Events page on The Grove website: 
stockland.com.au/residential/vic/the-grove

Above image: residents at 2017 Diwali festival. Above image: Banyan Park.
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Construction Update 
Sabha at The Grove
Ground has been broken within Sabha at The 
Grove. Works have commenced on the first 
residential stage’s located on the western side of 
Davis Road. 

Davis and Hogans Road Intersection 
This significant intersection is getting a
signalised make over. Construction works to
upgrade the intersection have commenced. The 
intersection will be closed while
construction works are underway. We appreciate 
your patience while construction is underway. 
The intersection is anticipated to be complete 
mid-2019.

Davis and Bethany Road Intersection
The Davis and Bethany Road intersection is 
also about to get a signalised make over, as 
works progress through Sabha at The Grove. We 
appreciate your patience while construction is 
underway. 

Davis Creek Landscape Works
We are excited to announce that works have 
commenced on the shared trail along Davis 
Creek. The shared path will be co-located to 
outdoor fitness stations enabling users to enjoy 
the best of Davis Creek.

Did you know that The Grove is home to 
some amazing parks?
The recent opening of Aeroplane park has meant that The Grove now has 
three exciting parks, all within 1km of each other.

Aeroplane Park  
Located on Stanhope Road (near Yellowfin Drive), Aeroplane Park features a huge cargo plane 
complete with pilot seats, slides, wings and cabin games. Enjoy aeroplane themed seesaws, a 
nest swing and a big kick-about space for soccer and ball games. 

Growling Grass Frog Park
Located at 180 Davis Road at The Grove Sales Centre and the Little Growling  Café, the park is a 
nod to the Growling Grass Frog species that is native to the area. This park features super-high 
double slides, a flying fox, nest swing and in-ground trampolines. 

Banyan Park
Located on Banyan Way, this eye-catching treehouse-themed playground will not disappoint.  
With views to Davis Creek, the park has been designed around the existing trees in the area and 
features a large central treehouse cubby with viewing platforms, swings, a multi-use court, BBQs 
and a picnic area. 

Above images: Aeroplane Park

Above image: Growling Grass Frog Park Above image: Children playing 
at Growling Grass Frog Park

Above images: Banyan Park

Above image: Construction at Sabha at The Grove

Above image: Davis Creek Landscape Works
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Big welcome to our newest future residents at The Grove 

Congratulations to our Live Life Get Active participants 

Live Life Get Active offers FREE fitness classes at The Grove. The program aims to build a fitter, healthier and happier Australia. The camps are 
designed for everyone, no matter what their motivation or fitness level is, and promises to get the most unlikely person moving, having fun and 
feeling a whole lot better about their life.

These FREE fitness classes are run weekdays during the school term, 
behind The Grove Sales Office, next to the playground.

Monday & Wednesday 9.30am - 10.15am  Active X Training
Tuesday & Thursday 9.30am - 10.15am  Active Boxing
Friday 9.30am - 10.15am  Active Yoga

Register your attendance at livelifegetactive.com 

Since July 2017, participants at The Grove’s Live Life Get Active have lost a total of 152kg and 155cms around their waist!
 

Congratulations to the Bhatt 
family who purchased at The 
Grove because "We chose to 
live in The Grove because we 
love the location and nature 
surrounding."

Welcome to the Fernando 
family who said they “chose to 
purchase at The Grove because 
it’s an expanding community 
that is conveniently located with 
everything I need around it.”

Congratulations to Jazz and 
family on their new block. Jazz 

said that “He and his family 
chose The Grove because it 

already feels like home."

The Singh family are looking 
forward to making The Grove 

their future home, "We chose to 
purchase at The Grove to be a 

part of a fantastic community."

2018 CARE Grants Awarded
The Grove is excited to announce that Williamstown Cricket 
Club and Wyndham Little Buddies Toy Library were the 
recipients of the 2018 Stockland CARE Grant Program. The 
$1,000 they each received will assist with the delivery of their 
community-led programs and services. 

Now in its fifth year, the Stockland CARE Grants program has 
donated over $1 million to more than 1,000 community groups 
across Australia. More than $270,000 has been awarded to 
almost 300 local organisations this year alone.

Thanks to all the local clubs, societies and associations who 
applied for the program. This program is part of Stockland’s 
ongoing commitment to creating communities that thrive. 
Organisations that support the local community in the 
areas of health, education, community connection, carbon 
& energy, biodiversity, waste and materials and water are 
welcome to apply every year.

AUDITIONS ON 
JUNE 21, 9AM-5PM 
WALK-INS WELCOME

WE'RE LOOKING FOR 
PEOPLE WHO PLAY

rhythm guitar 
violin 
saxophone 
drums 
piano 

DOES YOUR BACK ACHE? 

PAIN IN-BETWEEN YOUR SHOULDER BLADES? 

ARE YOU WAKING UP IN THE MORNING

WITH A STIFF NECK? 

FEELING STRESSED?

THEN, I CAN HELP!

394 Bethany Road, Tarneit, Victoria 3029

Present this flyer to claim your FREE
Barista Coffee

Meet Ratna, RMT

Ratna, your local remedial therapist
Local resident at The Grove, Ratna is a professional Remedial Massage Therapist 
and owner of Musclease. Musclease was born out of Ratna’s own neck pain. 
The pain she experienced encouraged her to seek help from a professional and 
ultimately complete her studies in Remedial Massage so that she could help others. 

Ratna offers a range of remedial therapies including massage and hot stone 
therapy.  If you are experiencing muscular pain, Ratna can help. 

To book an appointment call 0433 523 558. 
Musclease is located at 394 Bethany Road, Tarneit. 


